
May 18, 2025

Food Service Building Report

The Food Service Program total meals served to students for April 2025 are below (15 days)

Breakfast: 12,999 meals
Lunches: 21,374 meals 
Supper Program: 1,623 meals

The kitchens will have a freezer/cooler clear-out before last week of school.

The Supper Program under the Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) has been in operation since 
October 21st. The CACFP program allows supper program to operate September 1st – May 31st, and summers 
are not allowed through the program. The last day for supper program will be May 30th and will resume 
September 2nd after Labor Day.

The Ware house has been working very hard daily to carry out their daily operations including the assistance 
they provide for the school kitchens, food deliveries, and mail.  And, the warehouse clerks have started 
arranging the warehouse for the upcoming move to the new building. 

The food service program does have vacancies; (2) assistant cooks at Napi kitchen. 

The county sanitarian has recently completed the inspections for all kitchens. 

At this time, the copy center clerk has been extremely busy with copy orders in preparing for the upcoming 
events, school board election printing ballots, and getting orders complete. And, copy center is getting ready 
for the upcoming move to the new building.

The food service program is getting ready for the Summer Food Program (SFSP). Our application has been 
approved and will begin advertising June 2nd via Newspaper, Radio, social media, community postings. The 
summer food program will begin June 9th -August 14th. The program will provide breakfast and lunch. We are 
not allowed to serve supper through the summer food program (SFSP), they will allow only (2) meals that are 
reimbursed instead of (3) which was allowed in the past. 

The food service program looks forward to feeding the kids and happy tummies!

Attached are the reimbursements for April 2025 for the school meals, and the Supper Program (CACFP), and 
the summer food program flyer for 2025. 

Dalaina Grant
Child Nutrition/Food Service Director


